
Lake Chelan Boat Co. 
P.O. Box 186   ●   1418 W. Woodin Ave   ●    Chelan, WA 98816   ●   (509) 682-4584 

9/8/15 

 

Notice to the Public 

 

The Lady Express will continue its Summer Schedule beginning 

Saturday 9/12/15.  This normal schedule runs through Tuesday 

9/15/15. 

 

We are in the process of receiving approval from the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation, but we do expect acceptance of this 

resumption of service. 

 

For Reservations or more information, please email 

info@ladyofthelake.com or phone 509-682-4584. 

 

Thank you for your patience during this challenging time. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Raines, President 

Lake Chelan Boat Company 
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